Notes From
the Office:

Hello

We are thrilled to invite you to our
upcoming Spring Concert. Our 2-5-
year olds have been working hard
and improving with  every
rehearsal, and we’re excited tfo
share their progress with you.
Please join us on Thursday, May
1st at 6:00 PM for an evening of
music and celebration.

Birthdays

We would like to take a moment to
say Happy Birthday to all the
following students and Staff.

Happy 3™ Birthday to Annika
and 4™ Birthday to Owen

and

Miss Bott

Weather

With the weather changing
please make sure your child has
appropriate clothing to play
outside. Jacket, hats and gloves

Fridays

Friendly reminder to take home
your child/rens backpack, water
bottle, items in their mailboxes,
and items on their hooks.

(maybe some rainboots).
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The Year Ahead!

Here are some future dates to mark on your calendar:

Thursday, May 1st -Spring Concert at 6pm

Monday, May 26th - Closed

Thursday, June 5th - COTL Pre-School Graduation at 6pm
Friday, July 4th - Closed

Monday, September 1st - Closed

Thursday, November 27th - Closed

Friday, November 28th - Hours change to 7am-5pm
Friday, December 12th - Christmas Concert at 6pm
Wednesday, December 24th - Closed

Thursday, December 25th - Closed
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Infant Room

Hello Duckling Families!

As we reflect on April, it's bittersweet
to watch Ezra and Theo move up to
the next classroom — we'll miss
them dearly, but we're so excited to
watch them continue growing and
reaching new milestones!

In our classroom, we've been busy
practicing rolling from back to front
and front to back. We've also been
working hard on building core
strength, helping everyone get closer
to sitting up all on their own!

Looking ahead to May, we're thrilled
to welcome some new little girls into
our classroom! With more friends
joining us, we are equally excited to
welcome back Miss Roths to the
infant room! With two teachers,
we're looking forward to even more
story times, fun art projects for
Mother's Day, and hopefully more
walks outside as the weather warms
up.

Thank you so much for trusting us
with your precious little ones — it's a
responsibility and a joy that we do
not take lightly!

With gratitude,
Mrs. Konopacki

Toddler Room

Hello Turtle Families!

During the month of April, we were
excited to welcome our new
assistant, Miss Cruz, to our
classroom! The children have been
spending lots of time outdoors,
either going on walks or playing on
the playground whenever the
weather has been nice. We have
also been practicing how to walk
together in a line (a "walk-a-dile")
each time we leave the classroom,
helping the children learn patience,
order, and teamwork.

Looking ahead to May, we are
excited to celebrate Mother's Day
with special activities and crafts to
honor all of our wonderful moms.
We will continue to take advantage
of the beautiful spring weather by
enjoying more walks and outdoor
playtime. We look forward to a fun
and busy month full of creativity,
celebration, and fresh air!

— Miss Nalett & Miss Cruz
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Christine Konopacki
Infant Teacher

Heather Nalett
Toddler Teacher




MAY

Tree Frog Room

Wow! How is it May already? This year feels
like it has been flying by! Let's recap April.

Over the past month, we've had some
changes to our room! Annika moved up to
the Tiger room, Dakari had his birthday and
joined us, and we welcomed a brand-new
friend, Hunter! We've also enjoyed getting
to know the new teachers that have joined
our staff.

For curriculum, we started the month off
strong learning about pond life! We had lots
of fun looking at pictures and videos of
ponds and their inhabitants. We especially
enjoyed all the noises the animals made!
The next week we learned about camping,
and then it was fairy tale week! During fairy
tale week, we got to meet Elsa! We had fun
listening to stories and taking pictures with
her. The last full week of April, we celebrated
the hope of Easter - how Jesus died and
rose again to save us from our sins! We had
lots of fun learning this month, and also lots
of fun practicing for our spring concert!

As always, if you have any questions, feel
free to talk with me or Mrs. Hunter, or email
the daycare email. It's such a privilege to
teach your precious children - they truly are
a blessing from the Lord!

Love, Miss Green
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Tiger Room
Dear Tiger Families,

We've had such a wonderful and busy month in our
Tiger Room! Our curious little learners have been
exploring so many fun themes and activities — it's
been an adventure every day!

Pond Life Adventures

We started the month learning all about pond life!
The Tigers loved discovering frogs, turtles, ducks,
and fish. We read stories, sang songs, and even
pretended to be frogs and ducks.

Camping Fun

Next, we “went camping” right inside our room! We
talked about tents and everything you need for
camping , sang campfire songs, and even made
s'mores — yum!

Fairytale Magic

Our classroom turned into a fairytale land with
castles, dragons, and magic! We read classic
fairytales, dressed up like princes, princesses, and
brave knights, and even acted out some of our
favorite stories. The children used their imaginations
so beautifully!

Easter Excitement

To celebrate Easter, we enjoyed crafts, egg hunts,
and learning about springtime. The Tigers practiced
sharing and taking turns talking about our Easter’s
and made colorful art projects to take home.

It's been a joyful, laughter-filled month, and we are
so proud of all the learning and growing we see
every day. Thank you for sharing your amazing little
Tigers with us!

Looking Ahead:

Stay tuned for next month’s adventures — we can't
wait to see where our learning will take us next!

Mrs. Culligan
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Twos Teacher
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